

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mr. Aaron Wanford MA, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Tuesday, 14th November 2023

EYFS Let's Learn Together Workshop – Time to Talk Modelling

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you to all of the parents who attended our workshop yesterday, we are glad it was useful.

As promised, please find attached a copy of the presentation and all of the resources for those who were unable to attend. These are also available on our website here.

Thank you for your continued support and if you have any further questions about the workshops, please contact me via email to admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk in the first instance.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs. Nikki Mackie

Early Years Assistant Headteacher

